
Dear Parents:

Every year, those families whose child(ren) are enrolled in grades 5-9 and those families whose
child(ren) are in grades 10-12 who are involved in art, band, choir, drama, and/or speech are
asked to help with one concession (football or basketball); and the Turkey Dinner or another spring
event.  You may also be asked to donate and/or assist with a tailgate.  Those families with more
than one student in Fine Arts may be asked to work twice.

Please see the attached 2022 football concession stand schedule. Both parents are required to
work one shift for the evening, everyone works 5:30 p.m. to close. All home football games will
be played at the Le Mars Community football field.  If you are unable to work the football
concession shift you are scheduled for, you are responsible for finding your replacement(s)
and to notify the football concession representative, Shelly Kallsen at 712-540-4428, with your
replacement(s) name.

Please note that we have planned ahead for hosting a possible playoff game.  If you are scheduled
to work a playoff game someone will contact you regarding when and if you will be required to work
once the playoff schedule is determined.

It is important that you either work your shift or find a replacement. The courtesy of being on time
and ready to work is appreciated by all. Please note that sending children alone or in place of a
parent does not fulfill your obligation.  A list of subs has been provided at the end of the
schedule to help you find a replacement if you need one.

On behalf of the Gehlen Catholic Fine Arts Boosters, thank you for your support of Gehlen Catholic’s
preK-8 and 9-12 art, band, choir, drama, and speech departments. Your support is key to your
child(ren)’s success!

Sincerely,

Fine Arts Booster Members
Jackie Arens
Mindy Scheitler
Angela Nilles
Cassie Madsen


